From: Pause Forthought [mailto:] 
Sent: 25 March 2011 16:28
To: Andrew Lewis
Cc: Paul Silver; FRANK DIXON
Subject: Upper Heyford
Dear Mr Lewis 

I attach the presentation made to committee as a document which in theory was taken into account in making the decision.  I have never thought that the public should be allowed to speak at committees.  The CDC system asks the speaker to sign up to a number of conditions but as far as I could see, not the most important one, that they do not raise any issue/argument which has not already been made in writing before the officer report is prepared. 

Given that the duty to provide reasons for approvals was introduced specifically so that interested parties could understand the recommendation/decision, and the committee presentation summarised the questions of particular interest to OTCH, you might like to consider whether the committee report and summary of reasons discharges that legal duty? If you believe that any of the questions are immaterial and do not therefore require an answer, then please say so and we can consider whether material considerations were absent from the committee's consideration of the application.

Regards

Daniel Scharf

